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AMF issues a warning about Eternity Funds 

 
 
 
The Autorité des marchés financiers (AMF) warns the public about the activities of Eternity Funds 
(www.eternityfunds.com), a foundation apparently headquartered in Curaçao (Nertherlands). 
 
The company contacts investors in France, in particular, via the Internet to offer them an investment that 
purportedly offers a return of 10% per annum for life. In return, the invested amounts are permanently 
inaccessible. Furthermore Eternity Funds stresses that investors are free to transfer their annuity 
entitlements to a beneficiary of their choice. 
 
The AMF points out that Eternity Funds has not been authorised to conduct direct marketing activities or 
operate as an investment services provider in France. 
 
The AMF therefore urges investors who may be contacted by the foundation not to respond. 
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